
 
 
 
 

  
NEWSLETTER: October 6th, 2021 

1450 KLO Road, Kelowna, BC V1W 3Z4 
P: 250.717.0087  www.okanaganfilm.com 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE VISIT: WWW.OKANAGANFILM.COM 
 

OFC Directors 
 
Paul Lagrange 
Chair – Member at Large 
Chute Lake Road, Kelowna, BC 

 
Loyal Wooldridge  
Vice-Chair - Director 
Regional District of Central Okanagan, Kelowna, BC 

 
Bill Baird  
Treasurer – Member at Large 
Boundary Falls Ranch. Greenwood, BC 

 
Brian Quiring 
Director 
Regional District of North Okanagan, Vernon, BC 

 
Vicki Gee 
Director 
Regional District of Kootenay Boundary 
‘E’/West Boundary, BC 

 
Riley Gettens 
Director - Secretary 
“F”/Greater West Beach, Rural Summerland and 
Okanagan Lake West, BC 

 
Jon Summerland  
Film Commissioner 
KLO Road, Kelowna, BC 

OKANAGAN DIRECTOR RELEASES GROUND BREAKING FILM 
During the Global Pandemic, Neill Blomkamp did what many other writer/director’s only 
hoped to achieve; he shot an epic horror film. It was released in theatres and digitally on 
August 20th. 

For more information on Demonic, CLICK HERE.  
 

HOLLYWOOD IATSE VOTES TO STRIKE 
While Canada watches closely, Hollywood IATSE Members voted overwhelmingly to 
strike. The International Alliance of Theatrical Stage Employees (IATSE), which 
represents some 60,000 off-screen workers like camera operators, makeup artists, and 
production assistants, said that 90 per cent of its members cast ballots and more than 98 
per cent of the votes returned were in favour of authorizing a strike. 
 
For more information on IATSE in Canada, CLICK HERE.  
For more information on the IATSE Strike, CLICK HERE.  
 

HORRORFEST RETURNS AFTER A YEAR AWAY 
After taking a year off due to covid-19, the Okanagan Society of Independent Filmmakers 
(OSIF) is bringing back HorrorFest! While it has traditionally been a live event, this year the 
Board is trying something new and holding an Online Event. The scary events are 
scheduled to begin October 25, 2021 and run through the Halloween weekend.  
 
For more information on HorrorFest, CLICK HERE.    

 
DEVESTATING NEWS FROM THE BOARD 

It is with a heavy heart that we announce the passing of long-time Board Director and 

Vernon City Councilor, Dalvir Nahal, who lost her battle from cancer on September 5th, 

2021. She will be greatly missed. 

For more information on Dalvir, CLICK HERE.  
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